
DISTRICT 90 Business Meeting 
December 8, 2020 @ 6pm Virtual ZOOM Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/6591910636 
If you have the App (which is suggested) the meeting number is: 6591910636 

via telephone 1 312 626 6799 Meeting Number: 659 191 0636 
 

Welcome – Serenity Prayer  
 

Attendance – DCM- Randy, Alt. DCM- Craig, Treasurer- Gene, Archives- Aaron, 
Secretary- Kelsey, GSR Geneseo- Ted/Alt. Ken, GSR Last Chance- Kelly 
 

AA Birthdays – None 
 

Minutes Approval Craig motioned to approve, Ted second, none opposed. 
 

Officers’ Reports:  
● DCM: DCM: Randy C. Hello Everyone, I wasn’t able to attend the Virtual Area Fall 
Committee Meeting in Oct. and I haven’t received the minutes from that meeting yet. 
The Winter Assembly, which we wanted to host, will be online this weekend. 
Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend that meeting either due to some family issues I 
need to take care of in Peoria. However, I have been attending Area 20 Virtual DCM 
Meetings hosted by Chris DeGrane, the Area 20 Alternate Delegate. It seems that all 
throughout Area 20 a lot of meetings are suffering from lower attendance which creates 
lower funds. Some groups are trying to do hybrid meetings which are both online and 
face-to-face simultaneously. Also, some groups are feeling split since the regular online 
members are not meeting with the regular face-to-face members. For example, the 
online member are usually the “Old Timers” with years of sobriety but they are at high 
risk and cannot pass their “Wisdom” on to those who have lesser sobriety, which are 
the ones who are attending the face-to-face meetings, since they do not feel to be at 
high risk. The hybrid may be a solution, which are just my thoughts. I ask, is this 
happening with your groups? 

That’s all I have until next month.  

.- Randy asks if a hybrid meeting would be something other groups would be interested 
in as well to get more fellowship interacting of new members and old members. Craig 
agrees that it is a problem at Henry County.  
● Alt. DCM: Craig K. -none 

● Treasurer: Gene V.  
Beginning Balance: $492.27, Deposits: $50.00, Debits: $0.00, Set Aside Monies (debit) 
$161.25, New Balance/Available Funds: $381.02, Savings/Prudent Reserve: $449.48    
 

● Secretary: Kelsey C.- none  

Committee Reports:  
● Corrections: Brandon S. Still not allowed in so keep them all in your prayers. Craig is 
also adding that they are keeping in contact with their group. There’s only 7 or 8 guys 
left from the group and they are scheduled to get out in the next 6 months. So if they 
cant get back in there sometime soon then they are going to be starting from scratch 
with the prisons. 



● Treatment: Justin W. none 

● P.I. : Richard S. none 

● Literature: Kelsey C. none 

● Accessibilities: OPEN  
● Grapevine: OPEN  
● C.P.C. : Tom B.  
● Archives: Aaron M. none 

 

● Intergroup Liaison: Hello Everyone, Randy C, alcoholic, I did get to attend last 
night’s Intergroup Meeting and since we do not have an Intergroup Liaison assigned to 
us yet, I would like to give a small report on Intergroup. The talks about possibly 
changing the 24-hour Phone Service have ended, there will be no changes. Intergroup 
did have to use $500 from their Prudent Reserve to cover expenses and will probably 
have to dip into it again next month. They will be deciding on the Anniversary Event 
next month, whether to have it, have it later, or possibly some sort of online Speaker 
event. Some sort of flyer will be posted on the website. Please let Intergroup know what 
you or your Group’s thought are.  In Love and Service Randy C. 
 

GSR Reports:  
● Geneseo: ted-still meeting in person usually less than 10 so it hasn’t been a problem 
compiling. 
● Last Chance: kelly- everything is about the same. Attendance has gone down a bit. 
Covid numbers having gone up so people are being more cautious. Have zoom groups 
going on. Sanitizing after every meeting and have masks available 

● House Group: none 

● Henry County: none  
● Milan Hillcrest: none 

● Camden: none 

● New Beginnings: still closed to the public so keep them in your prayers 

Old Business:  
-Open Positions ● Accessibilities ● Grapevine  

New Business:  
End of the year. There is money to spend. Craig is making a motion to keep our set 
aside and the grapevine subscriptions to ricca and top of the world and send the rest to 
intergroup. Kelly seconds the motion. No one opposed.  
 

Ted motions to adjourn and aaron seconds.  

NEXT MEETING Jan. 5, 2021 via ZOOM 
 


